Friday, 15t May 2020

Dear Grade 6 Parent/Guardian,
What a year 2020 is proving to be!

With everything occurring, it is easy to feel as though we are all on pause, but the reality is that we must
continue to look forward. We need to keep setting goals and hopes for our own future, and the future of
our families — this is where we have so much to offer you. Under different circumstances, we might have
been able to deliver this message to you in person through a more conventional information evening. We
always look forward to hosting these occasions — it is very rewarding to see people’s positive perceptions
of our school so powerfully reinforced after visiting us and experiencing the environment and programs
we have to offer.

After hearing firsthand about our progressive and innovative curriculum, and learning how dedicated we
are to protecting the happiness, motivation and engagement of all students, we have become the first
preference for many Year 7 transitions. However, because we cannot host a traditional information
evening this year, and in light of the extraordinarily unusual nature of this time, we must look for other
opportunities to positively promote our exceptional school.

We are currently exploring a range of ways for you to still experience our modern, open, and light-filled
learning facilities, and to learn about our engaging and unique course structures. We would also
encourage you to follow us on social media (Instagram and Facebook), to see how positive, passionate,
and inclusive we are across a diverse range of learning programs. Finally, in the event of you wishing to
learn more about our strategic priorities, courses, and core values, please don’t hesitate to request a
conversation with any member of our leadership team.

We are an extremely proud and dedicated school community, with an unrivalled combination of future-
focused curriculum initiatives and holistic student support and wellbeing measures. We are very
passionate about shaping the future of our world through the creation of positive individual pathway
outcomes, and would be honoured to have your young person join us in 2021.

Please take care during this difficult time, and always feel welcome to reach out to us for enquiries or
concerns about the educational journey of your young learner.

Sincerely,

James Murphy
Assistant Principal



